
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW May 16, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
 
 
Physicians for Human Rights Meeting, Monday, May 22nd at noon in Room 1107. Please RSVP here for 
lunch: https://goo.gl/forms/MIV36xDnDSA2IAoD3:  Mindful Physicians will be hosting a two part lecture series 
discussing the changing healthcare environment and how this will impact us and our future patients. The lectures will 
take place on Monday, May 22nd 12:00pm-1:00pm and Thursday, May 25th 12:00pm-1:00pm (rooms TBA). On 
Monday, Dr. Thomas Bias (Professor at the School of Public Health) will be speaking about the ACA's efficacy in 
Appalachia and the changes that our new administration could bring. On Tuesday, Dr. Valarie Blake (Professor at the 
College of Law) will be speaking about the organization of health insurance and the impact of its regulation.  
Please RSVP in the following link of you anticipate attending either or both 
lectures: https://docs.google.com/a/mix.wvu.edu/forms/d/1drRrhdEixLZfqVrUS6dXrI0RHsIGmmGwt6b5m9EFLEc/edit  
Questions? Contact Sneha Gupta: sgupta3@mix.wvu.edu 
 
 

REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
RADIOLOGY CONFERENCE:  There is an opportunity for free registration to any medical student that would like to attend 
the American College of Radiology Conference 2017! The events will be held May 20-25 at the Marriott Wardman Park, 
Washington DC. Numerous sessions have been earmarked as special interest sessions for medical students. Sessions will 
provide practical tools for career development, updates on the modern day practice environment, and the opportunity 
to meet peers and potentially, future colleagues.  For more information and registration please view the attached flyer 
and website.  https://www.acr.org/Annual-Meeting/Med-Student  Please email myself (jpatter5@mix.wvu.edu) or Dr. 
Hogg (jhogg@hsc.wvu.edu) if you plan on attending, or if you have any other questions.  
 
STUDENT LED WELLNESS GROUP:  The student-led wellness group will be hosting a panel-type discussion on Tuesday, 
May 23 at noon in room 1905. Dr. Sarah Sofka of Internal Medicine is considered our "expert" on this topic and will be 
giving a short introduction and background. She will then facilitate a discussion/question-answer session with some 
residents and upperclass medical student(s) who have experienced it, combatted it, and/or have tips for all of us 
blossoming physicians. Please RSVP at this link: https://goo.gl/forms/c8JaFhy7LALrBBja2 
 

 
 
WVU CENTER FOR SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Volunteer Opportunities - this link.    
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